
 

 

Board of Directors Special Board Meeting Notice  
 

In accordance with provisions of RCW 28A.505.050 and RCW 28A.505.060 of the 

State of Washington, you are hereby notified that the Board of Directors of Highline 

School District #401, King County, Washington (the “District”), will hold a public 

hearing on the Highline Public Schools 2020-21 Budget of the General Fund, Capital 

Projects Fund, Associated Student Body Fund, Debt Service Fund and Transportation 

Vehicle Fund and 2019-20 Budget Extension of the Capital Projects Fund and Debt Service Fund on: 

Wednesday, June 24, beginning at 5:00 p.m. on Zoom online 

https://highlineschools.zoom.us/j/93505563510?pwd=cThSZU9INnZuWjVwWWVwb085YStCQT09 

Password: 260352 or dial in (253)215-8782; Webinar ID: 93505563510# 

The hearing will run from 5:00 p.m. until 6:00 p.m. Members of the public can attend only remotely 

 (not in-person) online or by phone per the Governor’s Proclamation 20-28 (Open Public Meetings act  

and Public Records Act) (issued March 24, 2020). Live public comment will not be available for this 

 virtual public hearing, but your comments, questions, or concerns are welcome.  

Testimony slots are on a first come, first served basis and testimony is limited. 

 Each written testimony will be read for up to 2 minutes per fund for testimony 

 (up to a maximum of 10 minutes per person). 

If you wish to address the Board, please email your statement  

to Kyle.minaglia@Highlineschools.org by 12:00 p.m. on June 24. 
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